

BARGAINING BULLETIN #6

October 4, 2022

MONETARY DISCUSSIONS CONTINUE

After further preparations over the weekend, your CUPE 116 Bargaining Committee met with the University yesterday. We had a productive session and have resolved more non-monetary items. We are working through the remaining non-monetary issues.

We are now progressing through discussion on monetary items, and all proposals between the parties have been exchanged.

We have secured monetary improvements to the Collective Agreement including to the Health Spending Account and to the Boot Allowance. We have confirmed the General Wage Increases to the maximum extent of the pending PSEC mandate. Constructive discussions on other items continue.

We are meeting with the University again today.

Your Bargaining Committee remains intent on achieving the strongest possible improvements to the Collective Agreement and will continue to keep you updated.

In Solidarity,

Your CUPE 116 Bargaining Committee

(Rigel Abanes, Nicolas Banquero, Richard Gee, Leah Murray, Andy Russell, David Lance, Jessica Clement)